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Week of January 3, 2021                                                              ST. JOHN XXIII PARISH  

 

Stewardship in Faith:  
For the week December 27, 2020: 
Regular: $ 5,732.00 

 “Dustbusters, Inc.” … Team #4 will clean the 
Church the week of January 3rd.  Thanks! 

 

JOIN THE BINGO FUN . . . WE’RE READY!!! 
SATURDAYS  7:00 PM 

Sat. Purple Progressive No. 56 – Guarantee $ 1,000. 
Sat. Black Progressive No. 55 - Starting $ 706. 

From the Desk of  Fr. John 

Welcome to St. John XXIII as we celebrate 
Epiphany Sunday.  The Epiphany continues the 
celebration of the astonishing mystery of God’s 
revelation to the ends of the Earth.  Epiphany 

itself means “manifestation” or “showing.” Christ is our 
Light, through whom we are renewed and remade in His 
image and likeness.  As we begin a New Year, think about 
all your own Epiphany moments with God, and how can 
you be an extension of God’s light to others. 
   Epiphany also celebrates the three Kings who traveled 
from the East. They symbolize the extent of God’s salvation 
as it unfolds — to outsiders and people from every land.  
Christmas is a time to welcome the stranger and invite them.  
We are all one Body of Christ, and today’s Solemnity re-
minds us that Jesus came for all. May we also take the mes-
sage of the Nativity into our homes and workplaces. 
   On a personnel note, our Music Director, Bill Fay, has 
elected to retire from our Parish as of last Friday.  We wish 
him every blessing in retirement and his contribution to the 
Parish is greatly appreciated.  Thank you Bill Fay! 
   As we begin a new year, it can be a time of renewing 
your faith life.  COVID-19 may stop you in many ways — 
but it can be a time to open a door into expanding your trust 
in God. Try a new spiritual devotion, read a book, or join us 
more regularly at daily Mass, in person or through our Face-
book page or YouTube Channel.  We also keep our website 
page updated with new spiritual resources. Check it all out. 
              Christmas blessings, Fr. John.     
              frjohn@stjohn23.com 

We pray through the power of Christ for the healing of … Robert Rath, 
Eileen Coughlin, Stephen Boryszewski, Leo Schiffhaer, Alice Morrisley, 
Jeanette Watkins, Judy Kelly, Michael Weishaupt, Lynn McKenna, Grace 
Lord, Fred Postolese, James Hogan, Rosalie Diaspara, Marian Spoor, 
Patricia Walczak, Pat Jerard, Mary Perillo, Thomas Lavelle, Marge Dut-
ka, JoAnne Hahn, Max Wojciechowski, Tony Peters, Christopher Travis, 
Rick Stoddard, Joseph Gallagher, Kaylin Kline, Elizabeth Fay, Rick 
McEvoy, Cheryl Lane, James Ruggiero, Gladys Roche, Norman Dailey, 
Mary Laubenthal, Heidi Sheehan, Karen Helt, Beverly Smith, Harry 
Gray, Sharon Quinn, Hugh Bondanza, Andrew Dodges, Phyllis Elbers, 
Mary Lou Moebius, Alice Kowalewski, Patti Catanzaro, Judy Bondanza, 
David Smith, Eleanor Szefler & Samuel LoVullo. 
 

 

We pray for the faithful departed … 
Kathy Dolan, Eleonore M. Rusek and Robert C. Trimper 

“May the souls of all the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in Peace.  Amen.” 

Help Us!  Without Sunday Mass for 
several months, our annual collections 
have been affected. Would you help 
us?  As you know, our collection reve-

nue is down overall, and without regular contri-
butions, we will experience problems with bills. 
Please prayerfully consider increasing your con-
tribution if you are able.  Help us help you.  
God’s generosity can’t be outdone. 

Donation Update!  Thanks to all who have 

mailed or dropped off their weekly dona-

tions.  We Are Grateful.  Please Help Us. 

PRAY FOR YOUR DECEASED LOVED ONES 
Consider 2021 Mass Intentions for your loved 
ones.  $15.  It is a great way to pray & love them. 

 
 

LIVE-STREAM MASSES & EVENTS: 

FACEBOOK.COM/ST.JOHN XXIII PARISH 

Thursday Morning Prayer Group  

Suspended for the Winter & COVID-19 

Many Thanks Bill Fay 
 

Thanks to Bill Fay, our long-time organ-
ist who is retiring from St. John XXIII.  
Music enriches our liturgies and we 

thank you for your contributions to our Masses, in-
cluding our Choir, extra musicians and special 
events.  We are really grateful.  May God bless you. 

January Fuel Collection 
 

Please be sure to help with our January 
Fuel Collection.  It greatly helps in paying 

winter costs. Please use your envelope or a write on a 
blank envelope “fuel.”  Thanks for your generosity! 

A Christmas Blessing 
This Christmas may the Lord that slept in a manger pro-
vide for your rest. May the God that gives many gifts to all 
bless you abundantly. And may the Prince of Peace help 

you to find true gratitude for the gift of life. May you and 
yours feel the joy of the Season.  

Jesus, I trust in You in this New Year. 

Open Up To The Epiphany 
An Epiphany enables you to sense 
“creation” not as something completed 
— but as constantly becoming, evolv-
ing, ascending.  This Epiphany trans-

ports you from a place where there is “nothing new” 
to a place where there is “nothing old,” where every-
thing renews itself, where Heaven and Earth rejoice 
at the moment of creation. What’s your Epiphany? 


